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To whom it may concern:

On Tuesday, October 15, 2013 I received and deposited an inheritance check.

On Thursday, October 24, 2013 all the funds became available to me.

Today, Monday, October 28, 2013 is within the five day notification that
it is my understanding that I need to inform LA DPSS of these facts.

It is also my understanding that if by the end of the reporting period
that I have funds of more than $1500 then I will be disqualified from
continuing to receive general relief also known as GR.

It is also my understanding that if I do not receive some unknown exact
amount over $1600 per month than I am not disqualified from receiving food
stamps.  So, if my understanding is correct on the issue of food stamps I
would like to continue to receive food stamps.

Since I do not believe that there are any more urgent reasons for me to be
aware of letters sent to me via the United States Postal Service would you
please change our mailing address to the following:

PO BOX 1949
LITTLEROCK, CA 93543-5949

For your information and for the record we are picking up the mail once
every 2 to 4 weeks.  However, I will continue my current practice of
checking the LA DPSS website once a week to see if there are electronic
notices posted on that website.

I would also like to correct something that has caused my wife Gail and I
a great deal of physical pain and agony which is not having a separate EBT
card for her so that she can just go into a store and purchase a small
number of items such as milk and bread without having to have me be
brought into the store utilizing a wheelchair whether Manual or electric.

So that no further misunderstandings develop between myself and LA DPSS I
did not create this document by using my hands to type it since I had
previously stated that because of the neuropathy in my hands I would not
be able to type such a letter.

It is my expectation that if I have been incorrect in any of my
understanding that I would be notified immediately and no later than five
days from the date of this memo by e-mail.  That same expectation applies
if there are any questions about what I have stated in this memo.
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